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Week Ending 06-04-23 

INCIDENTS: 

05-29-23 
 
At 0859hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0849 to assist another agency on 
Wooster Rd. 
 
At 1405hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0850 to assist another agency on 
Wooster Rd. 
 
At 1530hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0851 for a report of a criminal 
damaging at a residence on Massillon Rd. 
 

At 1542hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0852 to assist a citizen at a 
residence on Massillon Rd. 
 
05-30-23 
 
At 0337hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0853 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1022hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0854 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a residence on Uhl St. 
 
At 2041hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0855 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on Logsdon Ave. 
 

05-31-23 
 

At 0305hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0856 for a report of an alarm at a 
business on Glen Dr. 
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At 1033hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0857 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1113hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0858 for a funeral escort through 
the village to the North limit. 
 

At 1152hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0859 for a welfare check at a 
residence on Maxwell Ave. 
 

At 1233hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0860 for a report of a disabled 
vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1738hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0861 for a report of trespassing at 
a business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1819hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0862 for a report of a dog at large 
at a residence on Cr 58. 
 

06-01-23 
 

At 0447hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0863 for a report of a disturbance 
at a residence on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1453hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0864 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a residence on Sill St. 
 

At 1717hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0865 for a message delivery to a 
residence on S. Mad Anthony St. 
 

At 2011hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0866 for a message delivery to a 
residence on Walkup St. 
 

06-02-23 
 

At 0424hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0867 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 0532hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0868 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a residence on S. Washington St. 
 

At 0810hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0869 for a report of an animal call 
at a business on S. Clay St. 
 

At 1207hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0870 for a funeral escort to Oak 
Hill Cemetary. 
 



At 1906hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0871 for a report of an alarm at a 
business on Massillon Rd. 
 

At 2209hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0872 for a report of a motorcycle 
complaint on S. Clay & Court St. 
 

At 2330hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0873 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on Glen Dr. 
 

06-03-23 
 

At 0108hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0874 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle at a business on Glen Dr. 
 

At 1510hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0875 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle at a business on W. Jackson St. 
 

At 1531hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0876 to assist a citizen in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on Glen Dr. 
 

At 1902hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0877 for a report of a dog at large 
at a residence on Hebron St. 
 

At 1948hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0878 to assist a citizen at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 

06-04-23 
 

At 0621hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0879 for a report of an animal on 
the roadway on S. Washington St & Glen Dr, 
 

At 0755hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0880 to assist another agency at a 
residence on S. Clay St. 
 

At 1339hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0882 for a welfare check on a 
citizen at a residence on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1428hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0883 for a report of a disabled 
vehicle on S. Monroe St. 
 

At 1424hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0884 for a funeral escort through 
the village to the East limit. 
 

At 2146hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0885 for a report of a motorcycle 
complaint on Forlow St. 
 

 



 
Accidents: 
 

06-04-23 
 

At 1201hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0881 for a two-vehicle non-injury 
crash on S. Washington St. A Report was filed. 
 

 


